
 

 

                                                                                                          
GREEN  BAY – DOWNTOWN, Founded 1917 

KIWANIS  KEY 
 Weekly Newsletter of the Kiwanis Club of Green Bay – Downtown 

 KIWANIS MEETING OF June 27, 2022 
  

All five of this year's winners attended our 33rd annual Spenser Havlick Scholarship Luncheon. Each of them 
brought family members to the luncheon. The following nine club members attended: Maria, Rick, Kirby, Ann, 
Bob F, Bob R., Anne, Cheri, and Pat. Matt Van Ess, Anne's husband also attended. 
 
Lunch consisted of a Chicken Breast served with Risotto, carrots, and a salad. We also had blueberry-cobbler 
for dessert.  Rick did an outstanding job introduce each Scholarship winner and reading highlights from their 
Scholarship applications.  All the winner's latter posed for photos (see photos below). 
 
Due to the 4th of July being on a Monday this year, we will only have on meeting during July. That lunch 
meeting will be on Monday July 18th. 
 
By Bob Rowan 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 

Sincere Thanks to the Havlick Family and the 
members of our Scholarship Committee: 

 
Rick Satterlee, Chair 

Bob Rowan 
Dr. Bob Crowley 

Dr. Kirby Crowley 
Ben Gunderson 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
“Our club meets at noon on the first and third 
Monday of every month for lunch at the Hyatt 

Regency downtown. Please consider joining us as  
we celebrate 105 years of service to  

Green Bay area youth!” 

 
     Maria Jacques 
     Kiwanis Club President 
       920-288-2803 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Green Bay Kiwanis Foundation, Inc. 

P.O. Box 22534 
Green Bay, WI 54305-2534 

 
 

www.greenbaykiwanis.com 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Kiwanis International is a global organization of 
members dedicated to serving children of the world. 
Kiwanis and its family of clubs, nearly 537,000 
members strong---annually raise more than $130 
million and dedicate more than 19 million volunteer 
hours to strengthen communities and serve children. 
Members of every age attend regular meetings, 
experience fellowship, raise funds for various 
causes, and participate in service projects that help 
their communities. Members also make an impact 
throughout the world by participation in Kiwanis 
International’s new global campaign for children, 
the Eliminate Project: Kiwanis Eliminating 
Maternal/Neonatal Tetanus. 
 

Mission  
Serving the children of the world 

 
Membership 
211,000 Adult 
326,000 Youth 

 
Clubs 

8,300 Adult 
8,200 Youth 

 
Our Family 

Nicolet Elementary School 3rd Grade Class 
Southwest High School Key Club 

Preble High School Key Club 
UWGB Circle K Club 

 
Established 

1915 National 
1917 Green Bay 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

33rd Annual 
Spenser N. Havlick 
Scholarship Awards 

Luncheon 
 
 

June 27th, 2022 
Hyatt Regency 
Green Bay, WI 

 
 
 
 

Sponsored By: 
Green Bay Kiwanis Foundation Inc. 

Spenser N. Havlick Fund 
 
 

Presented by: 
 

 
Kiwanis Club of Green Bay - Downtown 

P.O. Box 22534 
Green Bay, WI 54305-2534 
www.greenbaykiwanis.com 

 
Green Bay Kiwanis – Celebrating 105 Years! 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Program 
 
 
Pledge of Allegiance and Welcome……..Maria Jacques                 

President 
Kiwanis Club of Green Bay 

 
 

 
Invocation….…………….………..….…Pat Olejniczak 

Kiwanis Club Member 
 
 

Lunch 
 
 
 
Presentation of Scholarships……….…..Rick Satterlee 

      Scholarship Committee Chair 
  

                              Kirby Crowley 
Scholarship Committee Member 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

2022 
 Spenser N. Havlick Scholarship 

Math and Science 
Award Winners 

 
Greta Hansen 

Green Bay Southwest 
UW Madison 
Biochemistry 

 
Peter Kiernan 
Green Bay East 

Stanford 
Engineering Physics 

 
Cassidy Pigeon 

Green Bay Preble 
UW Stevens Point 

Clinical Lab Sciences 
 

Kaitlyn Rohan 
Wrightstown 

Marquette 
Biomedical Sciences 

 
Giselle Rottier 

Pulaski 
UW Stevens Point 

Secondary Math Education 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Spenser N. Havlick Scholarship Fund 
 

These scholarship presentations were made possible by 
the Green Bay Kiwanis Foundation and the Spenser N. 
Havlick Scholarship Fund 

The Spenser N. Havlick Scholarship program was funded 
through the generosity of Spenser’s sister, Mrs. Lucille 
Hyatt, and her daughter, Mrs. Lucille Hubbard.   

Spenser was in the wholesale building materials business 
and a member of this Kiwanis Club for over 40 years. 
Shortly after his death in the 1980’s, Mrs. Hyatt decided 
to create a club memorial on his behalf with the Kiwanis 
Club of Green Bay. The result was the Green Bay 
Kiwanis Foundation Inc. and the Spenser N. Havlick 
Scholarship Fund.  Mrs. Hubbard continued donations to 
the fund after her mother’s death and drove from Chicago 
to attend this dinner for many years.  Unfortunately, she 
passed away in 2015. 

Spenser was very interested in education at the 
college/university level with an emphasis on science and 
math. That has been the path the scholarship fund has 
taken. We would like to, once again, acknowledge this 
outstanding family, with special recognition now to 
Spenser’s son, also named Spenser, who follows the 
scholarship program from his home in Boulder, 
Colorado. 
 

 
Spenser N. Havlick 


